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Republic of the Philippines
PDepartment of Education

REGION VI - WESTERN VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF AKLAN

April 8, 2025

To: Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Principals In-Charge of the District
Head Teacher In-Charge of the District
Administrative Officer V
Section/Unit Heads
All Others Concerned

Sirs/Mesdames:

Please be informed that there will be a Reorientation on Philippine
National Public Key Infrastructure (PNPKI) on Thursday, April 10, 2025, at 2
o'clock in the afternoon at the Conference Room of DepEd, Division Office, Pob.
Numancia, Aklan.

The Public Schools District Supervisors, Principal In-Charge of the District
and Head Teacher In-Charge of the District are advised to bring with them their
District ICT Coordinator to assist them during the hands on.

For Unit Heads that are not available during the activity shall assign
representative that are computer expert.

Please be guided accordingly.

Very truly yours,

e
FELICIANO C. B AFE JR. CESO VI
Schools Division Supérintendent p
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Aklan West Road, Poblacion, Numancia, Aklan
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Website: http://www.depedaklan.online

Email Address: aklan.1958 @deped.gov.ph
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